
ON OCTOBER 19, 
WE CAN STOP THE 
ATTACKS ON LABOUR. 
The Harper Conservative government has spent the last ten 
years attacking the labour movement and undercutting union 
workers.  In this election, Harper Conservatives have promised 
to continue the same failed policies and anti-worker agenda.  
It’s time for a change.

YOUR VOTE CAN PROVIDE THE CHANGE CANADA 
NEEDS FOR THE FUTURE.

STAND UP AND CHANGE THE GOVERNMENT!

Make a plan t o  vote Oct ober 19.



READY TO CHANGE  
THE GOVERNMENT?
The Harper Conservative government 
has failed Operating Engineers and 
has failed Canadians. 

THE CONSERVATIVES’ LABOUR RECORD: 

PASSED: Bill C-377 – an unconstitutional attack 
on unions, it weakens our negotiating abilities while 
violating the privacy of millions of Canadians.

PASSED: Bill C-525 – a Conservative attempt 
to destabilize labour relations that was opposed 
by both employers and unions, it weakens the 
ability of unions to organize new members. 

PASSED: Bill C-51 – By expanding the 
definition of “national security threat,” the 
Conservative government can now target 
unions and labour activists. Strikes, work-
stoppages, and nonviolent protest could 
all be construed as threats, subjecting 
labour activists to arrest and legally 
spying on labour organizations.

OPERATING ENGINEERS ACROSS 
CANADA WILL BE VOTING OCTOBER 19. 

MAKE YOUR PLAN TO VOTE.
www.engineersaction.ca

YOU HAVE A CHOICE.  The two main opposition parties have plans to support working families instead of attacking them.  
Take the time to educate yourself on how they would build a better Canada for Operating Engineers and our families.


